
Dear Residents of the Windrush Bay, 

We are thrilled to share some fantastic news! Your Pool Committee and Board of Directors 
have been working diligently to prepare the pool for your enjoyment. 

We are delighted to announce that the pool will officially open on Tuesday, December 3, 
2024. Thank you for your patience and support as we worked to make this happen. We look 
forward to seeing you at the pool!  

Warm regards 

     Hurricane Update
___________________________________________________________


